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MORNING WORSHIP SERVICE

10 am - June 25, 2017 

                
       He will co!r you 

  with his feathers, and
under his win" you 

will find refu#.
Psalm 91:4

http://www.glencrosschurch.com
http://www.glencrosschurch.com


WORSHIP IN SINGING 
Praise Team  
WELCOME & OPENING PRAYER 
Harold Friesen
ANNOUNCEMENTS & OFFERING
WORSHIP IN SINGING
MESSAGE -  Pastor Peter Redekopp
Execution - The Discipline of Getting Things Done
Neh. 6:15-19 & Neh. 7:1-5
CLOSING SONG                                              
CLOSING PRAYER/BENEDICTION 

Next Sunday - Message - Harry Bergman

Pembina Valley Pregnancy Care Centre - Baby Bottle Campaign
**If you have not yet returned your baby bottle, please return it to Heather 
Dyck directly.  Or drop it off at the Winkler or Morden Pregnancy Care 
Centre. Thank you!

VBS
Needed: Wall paneling or plywood, a lightweight door, and 2 x 4s or 1 x 4s 
(some will need to be cut).  They are needed to build a stage set and can be 
returned after VBS. Mounted fish or deer head.  Needed to place above a 
fireplace on the stage set. Please talk to Rachelle if you have anything we 
can borrow.

Reminder to sign up for donations - due on July 2nd.
July 5th - VBS staff meeting at 7:30 @ church.
Congratulations to the winners of the Operation Arctic snowflake contest!
Sarah Peters: Most creative material. Christina Peters: Best 3-D design. 
Hailey Klassen: Most intricate.
Joke: Why is it dangerous to tell a joke while 
ice fishing?

Ladies - please sign up to help prepare food Saturday, July 8 at 9 am. 
Everyone is invited to stay for a free fellowship meal, here at Glencross, on 
Sunday, July 9.

Glencross Church Camping Weekend - July 21-23 
@ Plum Coulee Campground. Please take note of the dates. There is 
a sign up sheet in the foyer. More information to follow. The worship 
service will be at the campground on Sunday Morning at 10 a.m. for 
that Sunday.

Because it can crack you up.



Congratulations to Harv & Jenesa Banman on the 
birth of their son William Drew, born June 6th, weighing 8lbs 15oz.

Bibles. Please take and share with others.
The mission board has purchased Bibles. The Bible's are intended to be used 
and given to someone who does not have a Bible. The mission board wants 
to challenge you to reach out to those who may not  have a relationship 
with Jesus Christ and give the word of God to them. There are two different 
types of Bibles. One Bible   is geared towards the Outdoors (Hunting/ 
Fishing) and includes both the Old Testament and New Testament. The other 
Bible, is a New Testament geared towards newer believers and how to find 
Christ. Please take as many Bibles as you like and share them with those 
who do not have one. The Bibles are located in the lobby on a table. If you 
have any questions, please talk to one of the mission board members.


